
Come meet with University and College
Representatives from across Ontario.

Thursday October 5th, 2023 
St. Theresa of Lisieux CHS 

230 Shaftsbury Ave, 
Richmond Hill L4C 0E8

6:30pm - 8:30pm

Partnering with Our Lady Queen of the World Catholic
Academy - families & students invited to attend!

Questions?  Reach out to the Guidance Office for more
information!

 

Applying for Post-Secondary Next
Year? 

POST
SECONDARY

FAIR!

SAVE THE 

DATE!


